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Notes for Parent Committee Meeting 

 
  

Troop 393- Committee meeting 27Apr2021 7:00pm 
Troop web site: troop393pa.com 

 
Next meeting date: 18May2021 
 
Attendance  
Amanda Kneisley, Tina Keeler (notes), Ken Neumann, Tracy Topper, Lee Landis, John Wiley, 
Cindy Trussell, Tina Daley, Travis Mitchell, Eli Zweizig, Carolyn Onderdonk, Nicky Cromwell 

  

I.Treasury Report 

• Budget update  
 

Checkbook balance              $12,117.19 
Scout accounts       2,941.65 

Campership fund       1,066.15 
Veteran’s memorial fund         301.68 
 
Total Troop Fund                $7,807.71 

 

• All scouts have positive account balances! 

• Deposits were made for summer camp.   

 

II.Old Business 

• No old business discussed. 
 

III.New Business 

• Road cleanup for Adopt a Highway is May 15th at 4:00pm (note time change!) – meet at 
the church and scouts pick up trash along Penn Grant Road.  It takes less than an hour.  

Split into two groups to go in each direction from the church to pick up trash. Scouts will 
wear vests and gloves.  Afterwards, there will be a camp out at the Anderson farm.  
Scouts working on Cooking merit badge will cook.  There will be some competitions and 
one will focus on fire building as that is something they seem to struggle with at 

Klondike.  This is local, so if scouts have sports on Saturday, they can show up 
afterwards.  Will also be emptying out the trailer to see what is needed and reorganize.  
There are tents in the trailer that the scouts can use for camping.  There is a packing list 
for camp outs on the Troop website.  

• Chicken BBQ Saturday May 8th – can sell in person tickets or people can buy on the 
Google link that was emailed out.  Will need older scouts there early (around 5-6am) and 
then younger scouts show up around 9:30am.  Tracy will send out a signup genius to see 
who is planning to help.     

• Will need to wrap potatoes on Friday May 7th at 6:00pm – Tracy is checking to see if it 
can be done at West Willow Fire Company.  Amanda has an alternate location to use that 
has water and can set up tables.  
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• Tickets and money need to be returned to Ken by scout meeting on Tuesday May 4th.  

• Kegels was best price for potatoes at $0.22/potato.  

• Tina will pick up olive oil, pre-cut foil sheets and 5 cases of water at Costco.  

• Scouts already made the posters but can make more next week. Can organize the trailer 
for the BBQ.  Looking for a chicken costume.   

• In Scoutbook there is a roster of all the scouts and it shows their ranks.  Please put a 
picture with your scout.    

• Summer Camp at Hawk Mountain June 27-July 3.  The remainder of money for summer 
camp is due on May 11th.  Medical forms for camp are due by June 1st and requires a 

physical. 

• Possibly participate at Scout Night at the Barnstormers on June 25? Eli will look into it. 

• Eli talked to Conservancy about doing a service project for Climbers Run – bridge is out, 

but can still cross with a vehicle at one section.    

• Need a leaders meeting with older scouts to plan activities (suggestions: mini golf, bike 
hike, backpacking, weekend camping). Will meet after next parent meeting.     

• Scouts should take the initiative to contact a leader if they need a Scoutmaster conference 

for advancement.  
   

 

IV.Upcoming Events 

• May 4 – Turn in BBQ Money and extra tickets to Mr Neumann  
• May 7 – Wrap Potatoes – more details to come 

• May 8 – Chicken BBQ at GR Mitchell 
• May 11 – Summer Camp Money due 
• May 15 – Road Clean up at 4:00pm (Rebecca leading), camp at Anderson farm afterwards 
• May 18 – Next Parent Meeting 

• Jun 1 – Medical forms for Summer Camp due (need a physical) 
• Jun 27-Jul 3 – Summer Camp at Hawk Mountain 

 

V.Scoutmaster’s Report (Ken Neumann) 

• Scouts have been working on merit badges.  Younger scouts are working on First 
Aid.  Older scouts are working on Eagle requirements.  It would be nice for all of 

them to be working on the same thing in May (maybe pre-reqs for summer camp or 
another merit badge). 

• Cleaning up Scoutbook with removing people who are no longer chartered with the 
troop.   

• Council is looking at consolidating from 3 to 2 districts.  


